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Beachport Jetty Upgrade  
Finishing works 

What’s happening: 

Minor works are currently being undertaken on Beachport jetty, including 
repairs to the fisherman’s loading platform, structural timber beams and 
timber frames closest to the shore. 

To safely facilitate these works, Beachport jetty will be closed from 
Monday 19, February 2024 for approximately one week, weather 
permitting.  
To safely facilitate these activities short term speed restrictions will also be 
in place on Beach Road in the vicinity of the jetty to keep our works team 
safe. 

How this affects you: 
During this time pedestrian access to the jetty will be closed at all times. 
Access for boats to moor under the jetty will be limited to designated 
sections not subject to these works. Access to the berthing and refuelling 
platforms on the jetty will be available to the commercial fishing industry 
during the works.  

Access to residential and business properties, as well as the Beachport 
foreshore, will be maintained at all times. Please continue to support local 
business.  

Pedestrians and cyclists travelling along Beach Road are advised to take 
care. For safety reasons there may be some restricted access. Where 
required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative access and/or detours. Every effort will be made to minimise 
impacts to the community. 

For further information 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/beachportjetty   
• Contact the project team via email at DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Monday 19 February 2024 
for approximately one 
week (weather permitting) 

Hours of operation 

7am-5pm 

(To ensure safety 
Beachport Jetty will be 
closed at all times) 

Where 

Beachport Jetty  

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/beachportjetty
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